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5. DESCRIPTION AND LOCATION OF SELECTED SITE. 
 
The project area is located near the Rio Grande River which serves as the international boundary 
between the United States and Mexico (see EXHIBIT “A”).  All three project areas have a 
combination of native brush, commercial, and residential properties, as well as cropland in O-2 
and O-3. 
 
6. RELOCATIONS. 
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10. VALUATION 

11. UNIFORM RELOCATION ASSISTANCE COSTS. 
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17. ADMINISTRATIVE COSTS. 
 

 
18. SCHEDULE OF ACQUISITION. 

19. SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATION. 
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From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Border Fence Segments O-1, O-2, & O-3 (IBWC / Public Question
Date: Friday, May 03, 2013 11:47:03 AM
Attachments: O-3 Plan 10172012.pdf

O-2 Plan 10152012.pdf
O-1-O-3 REPR DRAFT.pdf
O-1 Plan 10162012.pdf
02-012(a)USIBWC Approval Letter Segments O-123.pdf

Importance: High

FYSA.  I am working this with everyone so that we have a unified response. 

We will get with you and  before anything goes out. 

Plan to meet with the team  OCC, RE/ENV/  and the Corps.

Plan to get this put to paper by the COB Tuesday.

, CBM, PMP
Division Director, TI Division
Border Patrol Facilities and Tactical Infrastructure
Program Management Office
Facilities Management and Engineering
1301 Constitution Ave. NW, 
Washington, DC  20004

Excel as a trusted strategic partner enhancing Border Patrol's proud legacy.

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 11:41 AM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Border Fence Segments O-1, O-2, & O-3 (IBWC / Public Question
Importance: High

 from IBWC notified me about the attached documents (first 4 documents). They indicated that they
were provided these documents by a reporter who obtained these by means of a FOIA Request.  The IBWC have not
been provided any updates regarding the current O segment work we are planning, but they are fully aware of this
project (as is the public).  The reporter is asking IBWC if they have reviewed the changes being proposed to the
alignment of the border fence.

IBWC is asking us if DHS is planning to revise the alignments for the border fence as recommended by the USACE
for Roma, Rio Grande City and Los Ebanos, Texas.  Additionally, IBWC is asking if the USACE determine if
revised alignment still falls within the same grid in FLO-2D?  The second question stems from the approval letter
CBP received from IBWC back in February 2012 for the fence per the Hydrology study conducted by Baker (see
attached).
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Please advise how we want to address this question since anything we write may be filtered to this reporter.

Thanks,

, PMP
Project Manager, TI Project Division
Border Patrol Facilities and Tactical Infrastructure Program Management Office Facilities Management and
Engineering

Excel as a trusted strategic partner enhancing Border Patrol's proud legacy. 
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